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Date: July 19, 2023 

 
To: California State Clearinghouse, state responsible and trustee agencies, federal 

agencies, local jurisdictions, and interested parties 
 

From: Rob Holmlund, Director of Development 
 

Re: 
 

Notice of Extended Comment Period for the Notice of Preparation of a Draft 
Environmental Impact Report for the Humboldt Bay Offshore Wind Heavy Lift 
Multipurpose Marine Terminal Project (SCH No. 2023060752) 
 

 
The Humboldt Bay Harbor, Recreation and Conservation District (Harbor District) is the lead agency responsible 
for preparation of an Environmental Impact Report (EIR) under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) 
for the Humboldt Bay Offshore Wind Heavy Lift Multipurpose Marine Terminal Project (SCH No. 2023060752). 
The Notice of Preparation for the proposed project was issued on June 27, 2023. The comment period was 
initially scheduled to close on August 3, 2023 and a public scoping meeting was held on July 12, 2023. The Harbor 
District has chosen to extend the Notice of Preparation comment period through August 25, 2023. All comments 
must be received or postmarked on or before August 25, 2023. 
 
Agencies, organizations, and interested members of the public are invited to provide input on the scope of the 
environmental analysis. If you are a responsible or trustee agency, the views of your agency are requested as to 
the scope and content of the environmental information which is germane to your agency’s statutory 
responsibilities in connection with the proposed project. In the event that no response or no well justified 
request for additional time is received by any responsible agency or trustee agency by the end of the review 
period, we presume that these agencies have no response. Comments may be submitted in writing during the 
review period and addressed to: 

Rob Holmlund 
Humboldt Bay Harbor, Recreation and Conservation District 

P.O. Box 1030 
Eureka, California 95502 

707-443-0801 
districtplanner@humboldtbay.org 

 
The Notice of Preparation is available at www.humboldtbay.org or 601 Startare Drive, Eureka, CA 95501. An 
informational video regarding the proposed project is available at: 
http://www.youtube.com/@humboldtbayharbordistrict 

http://www.humboldtbay.org/

